
 

 
 

4327                Special Release    12 September, 2020 

 
 

RESUMPTION DATE FOR THE UNIVERSITY OF IBADAN IS FAKE 

 

The story being circulated on the social media feeds on the resumption date for 

academic activities and guidelines to follow by the students in the University of Ibadan 

did NOT emanate from the University. Hence, the information is NOT GENUINE. 

 

Date of resumption of academic activities will be announced accordingly. 

 

The general public is enjoined to disregard the fake information. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM, MAUA 

Registrar. 
 


